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1. Why does this recommendation help retain students?
2. Are there other options available or brainstormed that would help in student retention?
3. Will students be dropped for their second semester’s registration if they do not pay for the first semester?
4. Off campus students sometimes follow a different program sequence.  Will there be multiple options for registration?
5. Is there student voice/choice in registration?  If the computer program assigns students to a class, will they get to determine what time of day they take a class and what day they take a class?
6. How quickly would the schedule change to accommodate for professors who now need to change what they will be teaching the next semester and order textbooks?
7. How quickly would the schedule change to accommodate needing to hire new adjuncts or faculty to fill in the revised schedule?
8. Planning is problematic.  Does planning one year in advance make planning more efficient?  Will it solve more problems than it creates?
9. Has this computer program been tested to see if it can handle scheduling and flagging students for the two semesters of classes?
10. What is the time frame for changing the schedule or deleting courses?
11. Will this make new course proposals or deleting courses more difficult because of how students are enrolled in classes ahead of time?
